
From: Lamb, Sam
To: "Gaj, Gregory S - APHIS"; Holt, Thomas; Crews, John
Subject: RE: Red Unit elephant Asia returning to CEC
Date: Friday, May 31, 2013 2:01:00 PM

Yes – just got a call from Dr Danielle (Graham?) in Virginia, who said that a preliminary Dx on a trunk
wash on Asia was positive for possible M. tb., cultures pending.  She said Asia is on her way back to
CEC in Polk City and will be housed in a separate area.  I would think when we get a confirmation of
this as a positive trunk wash we will add her to the quarantine list or write out a separate
quarantine.
 
Dr Samuel R Lamb
Veterinarian Manager, Bureau of Animal Disease Control
Division of Animal Industry
Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services
 
(850) 410-0950
(850) 410-0946  FAX
Samuel.Lamb@FreshFromFlorida.com
 
The Mayo Building
407 South Calhoun Street, Room 313
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0800
 
www.FreshFromFlorida.com
 
Please note that Florida has a broad public records law (Chapter 119, Florida Statutes).  Most written communications to or
from state employees are public records obtainable by the public upon request.  E-mails sent to me at this e-mail address
may be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to the laws of the State
of Florida.
 

From: Gaj, Gregory S - APHIS [mailto:Gregory.S.Gaj@aphis.usda.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 1:52 PM
To: Holt, Thomas; Lamb, Sam; Crews, John
Subject: Red Unit elephant Asia returning to CEC
 
Have you been notified as to why Asia is coming off the road?
 
Gregory S. Gaj, DVM
Supervisory Animal Care Specialist
USDA, APHIS, Animal Care
Eastern Region
 
727-397-3249
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
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delete the email immediately.


